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From August 7-13, 2017, the Spanish 7-day Workshop took place at the International Palace of Peace in 

Las Vegas, IPEC.  

 

Nine participants heard the lectures given by Rev. Ricardo de Sena and John Arias.  

 

Overall was a very good program, since it included a very diverse group from new student of the 

Principle to an early pioneer of our church.  

 

One couple, Luis and Arlette Ochoa, were very inspired with the explanation of the Fall of Man lecture, 

and had several questions at the end of the presentation.  

 

Julio Rodriguez, who met our movement three months ago through his uncle Juan Morales, expressed 

deep gratitude during the whole program for the opportunity to hear the Divine Principle in such a 

beautiful place.  

 

Marianne Irwin, missionary to Nicaragua from 1975 to the early nineties, revived her first experiences 

with the movement through the spirit of the workshop and the tears the lecturers shed while sharing the 

Principle.  

 

Special thanks to Mr. Greg Smith, who drove the participants to the Grand Canyon and other sightseeing 

places.  


